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Bulletin: 11-030 

 

   
Date:    March 29, 2011    
 
To:   District Fiscal Directors 
 
From: Cathy McKim 
 
Re:    Second Apportionment, Title III - Immigrant, Fiscal Year 2010-11 
 
The purpose of this e-mail is to notify you that the California Department of Education 
(CDE) has sent an apportionment to the State Controller’s Office for payment. This 
apportionment, in the amount of $1,250,686, is made from federal funds provided to the state 
under Title III of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act of 1965, as amended by the 
No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, in support of grants awarded to eligible local educational 
agencies for supplementary programs and services to immigrant students.   
 

 
 
I have attached a copy of the letter and apportionment details for your review; however,  they 
are available on the CDE Categorical Programs Web page at http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca/ 
. 
Please forward this information to the person(s) within your organization that needs to know. 
 
Approved by:  Nimrat Johal- Director- District Business & Advisory Services 

http://www.cde.ca.gov/fg/aa/ca/

